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NURSERY NEWS WARM CLOTHING
This week we welcome Evie, Amelia and Reggie to our Can your child please wear extra layers in school. Although
Nursery. the heating will be on current DfE guidance is for rooms to
We are continuing with our theme of Arctic Animals, and next be well ventilated so doors and windows will be open.
week will be reading ‘Little Penguin’.
We are going to be setting some challenges for children over COST OF SCHOOL MEALS
the next few weeks. This week could we ask children to Just a reminder that the cost of school meals has
learn the nursery rhyme ‘Baa Baa Black Sheep’, and try to risen to £2.34 per day, thank you.
make a face out of fruit.
CHILDREN IN NEED
POPPIES FOR SALE This year’s Children in Need is on Friday 13th November.
Once again we are supporting the British Legion Poppy We ask children to come to school dressed in spots or

Appeal by selling poppies in school. If your child would like stripes, and bring a £1.00 donation for the charity please.

to donate please send money in a named envelope, thanks.
CHRISTMAS TERM

Last day of term of term is Friday 18th December and we
will be closing at 1.15pm.

We won’t be able to enjoy the usual Christmas celebrations
this year but we will do our best to make sure the children
have some nice experiences, making cards and
decorations, enjoying Christmas lunch and singing carols in
our bubbles.

REMEMBRANCE DRAWINGS
Seren and Ruan visited Crantock
Church and saw the lovely
remembrance tribute there. They
decided to draw pictures of it which
they shared with us.

REMEMBRANCE
Have you seen the children’s poppies in the village? If not,
they are by the road sign on the corner by the Church and at |
the village sign as you come down Loveny Road. The
children will be learning about the meaning of remembrance
over the next few days, and we will be holding a minute’s
silence on 11th November.

ST.NEOT

REMINDERS
Can we please remind you that drinks bottles should only contain water, not squash or fizzy drinks, and snacks should be
healthy, not chocolate or crisps please.
Also, children should not have key rings on their bags, or bring in any toys please.
Can all children please bring a warm waterproof coat for breaktimes, they can also have hats and gloves but no scarves
please. They also need to wear extra layers of clothes as we are leaving doors and windows open to ensure we have
good ventilation. Thank you.

= A nationwide lockdown has now begun. We ask all parents to follow the national
:government guidelines. To keep everyone safe, we would like to remind you of the
= following procedures for drop-off and pick-up:

« Do not congregate outside the school grounds.

. Keep 2 metres distance between families.

« Ensure only one adult is present for drop-off and pick-up.

« Continue to use the one-way system, moving as swiftly as possible during drop-off
and pick-up.

« Please do not enter the school grounds without a scheduled appointment.

« If your child is at Breakfast Club or Riverside, please call the school so that a
member of staff can supervise your child to the gate.

. Continue to encourage good personal hygiene at all times, in particular regular and
thorough handwashing as per government guidelines.

= Your child will need to continue to bring in a water bottle and healthy snack every day
Eunless they are in Foundation.



